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Achieve and Believe, Care and Share, Safe and Secure, Enjoy Together 

Attendance for this week 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

94.4% 92.5% 97.2% 99.6% 98.3% 

Well done WHITE CLASS for having the best attendance this week. 99.6% is truly 

magnificent. Purple and Yellow classes have also impressed us by exceeding our target of 

96.2%. 

 

Celebrating Achievements 

We have a truly amazing achievement to celebrate in this newsletter: 

Name of child Class Achievement 

Zachary P Yellow Zac was awarded ‘Outstanding Player of The Year’ 

and ‘Manager’s Player of The Year’ at The Whitley 

Bay Sporting Club. What a fantastic achievement 

Zac- we are extremely proud of you! 

 

Class and Sibling Photos 

The photographer will be in school next week on Wednesday 23rd May. Children with 

siblings who do not attend SSFS need to come into school for 8:30am please. All other 

siblings will be photographed during the morning including a Reception and Year 4 Class 

photograph. 

Visits to Seaton Delaval Hall 

A fantastic time was had by all at Seaton Delaval Hall over two days this week. The sun 

shone, everyone was happy and there were many lovely comments with regard to having 

the opportunity to explore the stunning grounds and generally appreciate this wonderful 

location. Special thanks to the staff of Seaton Delaval Hall and our adults who gave up their 

time to assist with the trips. Without your help, such lovely trips couldn’t take place.  

Quad Kids 

On Wednesday 16th May, Mr Tony Dowson from the Seaton Valley Sports Partnership led 

Athletics workshops with children from Reception to Year 4. Many children were awarded 
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certificates as a result of their effort, attitude and performance on the day. Well done to 

everyone! 

Recording Studio Experience  

On Monday 14th May, Mrs Bennett went along with three superstar singers from Year 4 to 

the YMCA music studio at Tyne Met College. They met up with twelve pupils from the other 

schools in the partnership and a rock band to record our new school song “Spread The 

Sunshine” which will be performed at The Whitley Bay Playhouse on June 19th. The project 

has been funded by The Big Lottery and is called “Singing Spreads Sunshine”. The choir 

and some of our dancers are practising hard with Mrs Bennett, Mrs Dale, Mrs Davidson, Mrs 

Schierig and Mrs Gauld for our performance as part of this exciting event.  

Daft As A Brush Bulb Planting 

Six children from Years 1, 2 and 3 will accompany Mrs Dale and Mrs Bennett on Thursday 

24th May to represent our school as part of a bulb planting event for the charity ‘Daft As A 

Brush’. The charity offers invaluable support to people and families affected by cancer. We 

are proud to be involved with this worthwhile charity. 

Good Luck! 

Finally, we would like to wish lots of luck to everyone running in this year’s ‘Children’s 

Cancer Run’ on Sunday 20th May. We will meet at around ten o’clock ready to begin the run 

at 10:25am. Fingers crossed that the sun shines and we have a great time. A special thank 

you to Miss Chivers for organising this event.  

 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT WE BREAK UP FOR MAY HALF TERM ON  

FRIDAY 25TH MAY AT 3:15pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
SPRING TERM DIARY DATES 

Please check every newsletter as this list will be regularly updated. 

May 
Thurs 17

th
 May School Games- Y3/4 Rugby (1 team) 

Wed 23
rd

 May Reception and Y4 Class Photos, teams and siblings group photos 
Thurs 24

th
 May Daft As A Brush bulb planting- am (6 children selected) 

Fri 25
th

 May Break up for half-term 

June 
Mon 4

th
 June Return to school 

Mon 4
th
 June Father’s Day donations collected this week 

Wed 6
th
 June NUFC Young Reporters Scheme Y3 and Y4 begins (every Wednesday) 

Thurs 14
th
 

June 
Father’s Day PTFA Stall 

Tues 19
th
 June Singing Spreads Sunshine Singing Event- Whitley Bay Playhouse 7pm 

Wed 20
th
 June Y2 Multi-skills Festival Astley Community High School 

Wed 20
th
 June Y3 and Y4 Young Reporters Visit to St James’Park 

Mon 25
th
 June Nursery Sports Day (am) 

Mon 25
th
 June Reception Sports Day (pm) 

Tues 26
th
 June Years 1 and 2 Sports Day (pm) 

Wed 27
th
 June Years 3 and 4 Sports Day (pm) 

Fri 29
th
 June Year 3 Sports Leader Training (pm) 

Sat 30
th
 June PTFA SUMMER FAIR 10am-2pm 

July 
Wed 4

th
 July New Reception Parents Meeting 6pm 

Thurs 5
th
 July Sept 2018 Year 3 Parents Meeting 6pm 

Fri 6
th
 July Parents receive pupil reports 

Mon 9
th
 July Transition Week for middle school 

Wed 11
th
 July Move to new classes for afternoon 1:30-3:00pm 

Mon 16
th
 July PTFA Summer Disco 3:30-5:00pm 

Tues 17
th
 July Year 4 Leaver’s Production at SS Community Centre 9:30am 

Wed 17
th
 July Year 4 Leaver’s Production at SS Community Centre 6pm 

Thurs 19
th
 July Years 2, 3, 4 Cinema Experience at SS Community Centre 1pm 

Thurs 18
th
 July Rec and Year 1 Cinema Experience in hall 1pm 

Fri 20
th
 July Break up for Summer! 

 


